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The LOVE Bears – Adventures at Home  
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
We recognise that it has been a very challenging year for all of us for so 
many reasons, in particular our very young children. To support our 
children’s emotional health and wellbeing, we have designed a special 
theme in school around teddy bears. 
 
As shared on Class Dojo, we have had an AMAZING week in school 
introducing all of our children to this wonderful unit of work. The ‘unloved 
bears’ have surprised us all by arriving at school. Apparently, they have 
heard that St Chad’s is full of lots of love and kindness and they have 

chosen us to love and care for them…. 😊 

 
Our children have already filled their bears with love and we now feel that they are ready to 
take them home to care for them.  
 
Over the next few days, your child will be coming home with their own ‘love bear’.  
 
We kindly ask that you support this important piece of work and model and show lots of love 
towards your child’s bear. The bears were very expensive to purchase and we were able to 
secure funds through a GoFund Me campaign. We were so grateful for the donations and we 
want to ensure that the bears do not get lots of damaged. 
 
Please help us to keep the magic of the bears alive by: 
 

• Finding somewhere safe for your child’s bear to live 

• Engaging in your child’s bear home learning and sharing it with your child’s class 
teacher via Class Dojo 

• Taking your child’s bear out on family adventures – please ensure they do not get lost 

• Involving your child’s bear in family life – having dinner, watching the TV, helping to 
brush your child’s teeth etc…  

• Having lots of fun with your child and their love bear 
 
We are SO excited to watch your child’s adventure with their love bear over the coming weeks 
ahead. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Ms. K Leach           Headteacher                                    and the Love Bears xxxx 


